
 

 

COVID-19 Update 
 
As health care professionals, we believe we have a role to play in limiting infections and slow the spread of the 
COVID-19 virus.  
 
In compliance with the Australian Department of Health and the Australian Dental Association 
recommendations, we have decided to close our practice to physical patient appointments for the next three 
weeks starting 31 March 2020 - for the health and well-being of our patients, staff, families and community. 
 
This is an effort to curtail non-essential trips out of your homes and in turn control the pandemic spread of 
COVID-19.  We are monitoring the situation closely.  When the COVID-19 outbreak subsides, we will re-open 
to resume our physical patient care.  
 
We are still working remotely and virtually to attend your needs.  We will work with you to reschedule your 
appointments.  Our practice will be closely monitoring phones, voicemails and emails. 
 
For emergencies, We will manage as best as we can - taking into account any restrictive measures.   
 
Your health and safety is our first priority.  We thank you for your support and understanding during these 
unprecedented times.  
 
We look forward to seeing you soon.   
 
 
  


